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State and Local Agency Access to Electronic Communications: 
Notice of Administrative Subpoena 

Request for Public Comment 

The California Law Revision Commission seeks public comment on a 
tentative recommendation that a state agency that serves an administrative 
subpoena on a communication service provider, in order to obtain customer 
records, also be required to notify the affected customer. 

The Commission requests public comment on its tentative recommendation. 

The tentative recommendation is available at the Commission’s website 
(www.clrc.ca.gov) in the pull-down “Reports” menu, under “Tentative 
Recommendations.”  

The Commission often substantially revises its recommendations as a result 
of public comment. To receive timely consideration, comments should be 
submitted by February 14, 2022. Comments can be mailed or emailed to 
bhebert@clrc.ca.gov. 
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